
September 4, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Claudia Anderson 

LBJ Library 

2313 Red River 

Austin, TX 78705 

 

Dear Ms. Anderson: 

 

David Marwell informed me of your request to receive an information packet about the Review 

Board. I have enclosed this information for you. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 

 

 

 

 


